
The Palo Verde Park Neighborhood Association was founded in
2018 by east-central neighbors seeking to build a stronger
community through civic engagement, collaboration and

connection. 
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Join Us for a Recycling Workshop
What: Questions about recycling? Plan to join us to
learn more about the waste we make, what we do

with it, and how we can make better choices at this
Recycling 101 workshop.

When: This Wednesday, July 16, 6 p.m.. 
Where:  Fountain of Life Church, 710 S. Kolb Road
Who: Anyone who wants to know what to do with

plastics, glass and other material



Neighbors on Hayne Street have gathered to celebrate
the Fourth of July together for an astonishing 41 years.
Hosted this year by Tim and Torey Crandell, neighbors

braved the heat and enjoyed a parade and a potluck
together. #BuildingCommunity

A Happy Fourth on Hayne!



Steer Clear of Labyrinth Area
East of Park on July 21

 Next Saturday, July 21, the Tucson Bird Alliance will be
out at the site to perform a targeted herbicide spray on

invasive grass species.
They will likely be out in the morning to spray and it is

best to wait until the herbicide is dry to enter or use the
site. That’s a minimum of four hour, and even better to

wait a good 24 hours for pets.

Meanwhile, if you haven’t had a chance to try out the walking
path around the labyrinth, check it out. It’s still a work in

progress, but the walking path is taking shape that will eventually
span from the veteran’s bridge and along the wash to the north.



Stay posted for our upcoming online art auction!
We’re raising funds for a fun gathering in the park when

the weather cools off.
We think there’s value in just having time together,
with a fun band, a little food and a little friendship.

Artists who have art to donate, please drop us a note
on our Facebook page! Otherwise, watch this space for

a link next month!

Art Auction Fundraiser to
Launch in August


